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SUBJECT: SUPERINTENDENT’S PRESENTATIONS/REPORTS 
 
 School Check-In System for Students and Visitors 
 
 
BACKGROUND: The new school check-in systems for all three schools have been  
 installed and staff training completed.  Students who arrive late or  
 leave early from school are beginning to use the computer-based  
 system.  The visitor check-in system is in place at BCHS, and should  
 be functional at the elementary schools by December 1.  Visitors’  
 driver licenses are scanned as they check-in, and badges are printed  
 with the current date, visitor name & photo, and purpose of the  
 visit.  All visitor information is automatically checked against  
 nationwide sex offender registries. 
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